Agenda Item No. (13)

Board of Directors Meeting of April 24, 2020 (**REVISED APRIL 23, 2020**)



COMMUNICATIONS

- 1. Letter from City of San Anselmo Mayor Ford Greene, addressed to the Members of the Golden Gate Bridge District (District) Board of Directors, and copied to Director Judy Arnold and General Manager Denis Mulligan, dated February 19 and received in the District Secretary's Office on April 9, requesting that the District reconsider its policy regarding electric bicycles aboard the Golden Gate Ferry vessels.
- 2. Email from Bret Andrews, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District (District) Board of Directors, received March 26, 2020, expressing gratitude for the actions taken by the District to reduce bus/ferry schedules and Bridge lane conversions relative to the drop in traffic and transit ridership caused by the recent outbreak of coronavirus, and urging the District to improve lane delineation for bicycles and pedestrians on the east sidewalk for social distancing as well as install signs/mirrors on the sidewalks going around the towers so that bicyclists may see oncoming traffic.
- 3. Email from John Peters, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District (District), received April 5, 2020, urging the District to have safe distancing practices for Bridge workers relative to the recent outbreak of coronavirus.
- 4. Email from Bret Andrews, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Board of Directors, received April 5, 2020, persisting that urging the District to completely discontinue bus and ferry service relative to the recent outbreak of coronavirus.
- 5. Email from Bret Andrews, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Board of Directors, received April 21, 2020, in which he persisted that, due to the coronavirus outbreak, the District completely stop bus and ferry service, to cut down spending and to reduce the impact on the environment.

 (ADDED 04/23/20)
- 6. Letter from Dave Rhody, The Climate Realty Project, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Board of Directors, dated April 24, 2020, acknowledging that the District's immediate priority is its safety measures due to COVID-19, thanking the Board for its commitment to the reduction of greenhouse emissions, and that after global recovery, anticipating that everyone will recommit our energies to the planet's fragile ecosystems.

(ADDED 04/23/20)

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District Secretary.